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BY COURIER, EMAIL AND RESS 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th  Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1 E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Integrated Grain Processors Co-operative Inc. 
Board Files No. EB-2012-0406 and EB-2013-0081 

We are writing as counsel to Integrated Grain Processors Co-operative Inc. ("IGPC"). We 
are in receipt of a letter from Natural Resource Gas Limited's ("NRG") co-counsel, Mr. 
Richard King, dated June 18, 2013. NRG is seeking a one-week extension to file its 
responses to the interrogatories of the various parties in the above proceeding. 

On the assumption that NRG will utilize the additional time to provide fulsome answers 
which will be of assistance to the Board and the parties, IGPC does not oppose the 
request for the one-week extension. We spoke with Mr. King earlier today and advised 
him of IGPC's position and confirm that NRG is amenable to IGPC filing its responses to 
interrogatories on the same date, i.e., June 28, 2013. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & B.LIS P 

O'Leary / S 

cc 	Natural Resojzfce Gas Limited 
cc 	Intervenor 
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